
 Information to PwD Candidates Seeking B.Tech admission 

 

1:   The PWD Candidates are requested to refer Page No. 37 of the Business rules 

for joint seat allocation 2021. The link is 

https://josaa.nic.in/WebInfo/Page/Page?PageId=1&LangId=P 

2:   Kindly Contact 0532-292-2286/2085 for further details. 

3:   You can also drop email to aaa@iiita.ac.in 
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